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Hi Greg,
 
Please add the below comment to public record.
 
Thanks,
 
Silver Moran-Stewart (she/her)
Executive Assistant 
Office of Councilmember Cheniqua Johnson, Ward 7 
15 W Kellogg Blvd, Ste. 320-C
Saint Paul, MN 55102
651-266-8670
www.StPaul.gov 
 

 
From: Silver Moran-Stewart <Silver.Moran-Stewart@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Sent: Friday, June 6, 2025 4:30 PM
To: Joyce Maddox <joycea0805@gmail.com>
Subject: Re: Hamm's Brewery Redevelopment

 
Okay, will do. Thanks for letting me know.
 
Best, 
Silver 

From: Joyce Maddox <joycea0805@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, June 6, 2025 3:06:23 PM
To: Silver Moran-Stewart <Silver.Moran-Stewart@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
Subject: Re: Hamm's Brewery Redevelopment

 

You don't often get email from joycea0805@gmail.com. Learn why this is
important

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization.
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Go ahead with the public record
but sorry,can't make the meeting.
Joyce 
 
On Fri, Jun 6, 2025, 12:44 PM Silver Moran-Stewart <Silver.Moran-
Stewart@ci.stpaul.mn.us> wrote:

Hi Joyce,

Thank you for your support—Councilmember Johnson sincerely appreciates you reaching
out.

Please let me know if you would like your comment added to the public record. Otherwise,
we’d love to have your support in person at the public hearing on June 18th.

Best regards,

Silver Moran-Stewart (she/her)
Executive Assistant 
Office of Councilmember Cheniqua Johnson, Ward 7 
15 W Kellogg Blvd, Ste. 320-C
Saint Paul, MN 55102
651-266-8670
www.StPaul.gov 
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From: Joyce Maddox <joycea0805@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, June 6, 2025 7:01:51 AM
To: #CI-StPaul_Ward7 <Ward7@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
Subject: Hamm's Brewery Redevelopment
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Some people who received this message don't often get email from
joycea0805@gmail.com. Learn why this is important

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization.

 
Let's move forward with the project by JB Vang that will create a space all of us
Eastsiders will be proud to endorse.  Who wouldn't want to live where you can connect
with walking trails and markets within the same area of your affordable home?
Thanks,
Joyce Maddox 
8 Bates Ave, St Paul, MN 55106
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